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Number of allowed visits increases for family health protocols for MHCP 
subscribers 

Effective October 1, 2013, all family health protocol visits will increase to 10 visits per protocol for 
Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) subscribers. Any visits in excess of the allowed 10 will require a 
prior authorization. For more information on the family health protocols, please refer to Chapter 3 of the 
online Blue Plus Manual located on the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota website at 
providers.bluecrossmn.com. 

Questions? 

   If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

             
 
 


